
City Contact         (707) 778-4589 Project Manager 
Dan Herrera, P.E.  

Project Status 

Construction estimated to begin by end of 
August 2019 and end within 100 days. 

Bid Opening 

June 13, 2019 

City Council Award 

July 15, 2019 Engineer’s Estimate 

$2,400,000 

Project Number C66401941 

Traffic Impact 

Construction work will take place from late-August to December.  A lane will be open in each direction and 
affected by sporadic delays. All traffic restrictions will be posted for drivers with signage. Ingress and egress 
to homes and businesses will be maintained. 

Drivers are recommended to use surrounding streets to navigate around downtown.   

Public Works & Utilities 
Public Works & Utilities provides creative and responsible stewardship of the City 
infrastructure and water resources. 

 
B Street Sewer Replacement 

B St, 5th St, E St, Hinman Lane  
Petaluma, CA  

Project Description 

The project will remove and replace existing sewer main lines on B Street, E Street, 5th Street and 
Hinman Lane.  The project will also include upgrading an existing water main for fire flow capacity, and 
pavement rehabilitation on all impacted streets. 

Location Map 

Project Location 
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http://cityofpetaluma.net/wrcd/pdf/temp/BStSewerBidResults.pdf

